
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

_______ 

From: NAME REMOVED FOR CONFIDENTIALITY 

To: DFG, DCF Southeast GKC (DFG sponsored) 
Subject: GKC 
Date: Friday, November 6, 2020 2:52:33 PM 

Hello my name is ____, owner/operator of the ______. I have fished GKC for the last 8 years and 
worked as a crewman for GKC vessels for more than 18 years before buying my vessel. I think 
your formula is flawed, examples; 1. Soak time (which you seem to recognize) 2. Square pots vs 
Cone pots (cone pots can potentially tip over) 3. How big the tides are during the period. 4. Many 
of us are not using a full 100 pots, like myself, I own 85 pots. 
I think you need to allow for a larger increase in the GHL when it is obvious the stock is on the 
upswing during this natural and normal downturn in the GKC cycle. 

Sincerely, 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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